
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc.
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325
National City, CA 91950 USA
http://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

September 17, 2018

Re: Obsolescence of TX and TL1000-24 series

Dear Valued Customer / Partner,

TDK-Lambda has been receiving obsolescence notices for key semiconductors and passive
components used in the TX rack mount power supplies and the TL1000-24 series. Without
suitable alternatives, we are now obsoleting these products.

The part numbers are:

TX500048
TX500048V42
TX500048V483
TX7500W48
TX7500W48V483
TX7500W48V51
TX7500W48V56
TXR3
TXR3025001
TXR3026
TXRBP
TL100024
TL100024V26

TDK-Lambda recognizes that as a past or current customer of these products, you may require
additional units for service spares. We are offering a last time buy opportunity until August 6th,
2019, with a last time ship date of November 6th, 2019. Please understand that these orders
would be non-cancelable and non-returnable.

For alternative products, please contact our technical support for additional information. 1-800-
526-2324 or email lambda.techsupport@us.tdk-lambda.com

Tom Tillman
Director of Marketing


